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March 17, 1988
3F0388-14

Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Training Program Accreditation

Dear Sir:

Florida Power Corporation (FPC) has received accreditation for
its training program from the National Academy for Nuclear
Training. This accreditation is based upon evaluations by the
National Academy for Nuclear Training of FPC's systems approach
to training. Therefore, FPC is hereby notifying the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) of FPC's intent to exercise the
options identified in 10 CFR 55 as available to those with
Commission approved training programs developed by using a
systems approach to training. As a minimum these options
include changes in documentation required for applications as
described in 10 CFR 55.31(a)(4) and changes in applicable
requalification program requirements described in 10 CFR
55.59(c). NRC review of outstanding Training Program changes should
be discontinued.

Sincerely,

SW9m
K.R. Wilson, Manager
Nuclear Licensing
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xc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace J
Regional Administrator, Region II |g
Mr. T.F. Stetka |

Senior Resident Inspector
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